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● Our COVID-19 protocols remain unchanged. We are not experiencing any active
cases or transmission at CVSEC.

● The 2022-2023 annual budget is being prepared and will be presented to the
Board at the April meeting.

● Staffing continues for 2022-2023 and will be presented to the Board in April along
with the 2022-2023 budget.

● Licensed Staff professional development on March 18, 2022: Dr. Martina Wagner
will be presenting on Cultural Competency as well as Equity. We will continue
working with Dr. Wagner during the 2022/2023 school year as we continue our
Equity Work at CVSEC.

● Graduation will be held on June 1, 2022, at 11:00 AM for STEP Graduates.
The Legacy Golf Course Pavillion at S-SM.

● Christian Shafer will be doing in-person training at CVSEC on March 28th for Title
9 training for Administrators.

Providing all students with the opportunities necessary to be successful in their
home, school and community in a safe and nurturing environment.


